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RE:  
Etowah District Cub Scout Day Camp

June 10 – 14, 2013

Belk Scout Camp

Dear Etowah Scout Masters,
As director of this summer’s day camp, I wanted to make you aware of an excellent opportunity for your scouts to be role models, show leadership and responsibility.  Each summer we encourage Scouts over 14 years old to participate as Junior Staff for our District Cub Scout Day Camp.  Last year’s junior staff served well, earned service hours and gained valuable experience.  I am asking for your support to get the word out to the proper Scouts in your Troop; we are looking for the “cream of the crop!”  Scouts below the age of 14 can serve if you feel they have the necessary maturity and leadership potential.  
Applications will be submitted in March 2013 to the address below or through your associated pack’s day camp coordinator.  Promising applicants will go through an interview process to set proper expectations.  If under 14, they will be paired with an adult from your associated Pack.
The role of Junior Staff is important to the success of our camp.  Scouts will be working with young, impressionable boys in the activity areas, as Den Chiefs or Junior Staff.  In every case, the Scouts are all there for one purpose – to make our camp a fun, safe place for the Cub Scout campers who will be with us.  

As the year unfolds, I will be in contact with you to discuss your candidates.  The applications will be available on the Etowah website and I will email to you.  Our goal for 2013 is to have a den chief/junior staff scout in every den for day camp.  We had very good reports on our den chiefs last year and want to expand the program for next year.
I will be happy to answer any additional questions you may have.

Yours in Scouting,

Kurt Pearson
Kpearson5@aol.com
704-965-5909

